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Dear Parents and Carers, -
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Welcome back! We have had such a wonderful week seeing all the /ZQRY Sob

children back in school again and everyone has enjoyed the opportunity
to catch up and start to settle back into the routines of school life. We
would like to say a huge well done to all of the children for working so incredibly hard during the
period of online learning - they really did us proud - and to say thank you to all of the adults at
home for their support too.

English

In English, we have been using the book ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver Jeffers to explore different
themes related to our experiences over the past year - we have enjoyed a mix of discussion, art
and poetry and the children have impressed us with their empathy and creativity.

Maths

In maths, we have continued to learn about money, specifically the skills needed to mentally add
and subtract amounts close to whole pounds.

Foundation Subjects
We have continued our Romans topic this week and have set up an experiment to learn about
tooth decay in science. We also had lots of fun celebrating World Book Day!

Notices & Reminders

Over the coming weeks, could you please check that your child has the
correct equipment in their pencil cases? They should all have a pencil, ruler,
whiteboard pen, sharpener and rubber.

Diamond Work Award

Larch: Natalie & Daniel B Chestnut: Sophia P & Ethan



